
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

CENTRAL REGION HEARING BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled Wednesday,  
February 15, 2012 meeting of the Central Region Hearing 
Board has been cancelled. 
 
 
The Central Region Hearing Board is tentatively scheduled to 
meet on  
Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. or as soon 
thereafter as may be heard.  Meeting location:  Central Region 
Office, 1990 E. Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, CA.   
 
 
 
 
The Chair, Jerry Boren, Central Region Hearing Board, has 
been duly notified.  
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